
 

 

       
 

 

              

Present: 

Trustees – Rick Chandler, Chair; Anne Bickford 

Guest – Brenda Greene 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:35 PM.   The minutes from December 7th  were read 

and approved. 

 

Old Business:    

• Brenda Greene was in to sell back the four Oak Hill lots she acquired from Brian 

Shaw.  We need proof of ownership.  She will meet with Rick next week, 

probably Tuesday, to produce her certificate of appointment as executrix of the 

estate.  Once Trustees review (and copy) the court certified copy, they will 

approve purchasing back the four lots. 

• Rick confirmed with Gene Sanborn that the Maplewood Cemetery Wall will be 

sealed after the winter season. 

• Cemetery Trustees 2017 report has been submitted for the town report. 

• Rick spoke with MacDuffie and confirmed that the road work in Maplewood 

Cemetery will be done after the winter season.  Funds ($800) were encumbered 

from 2017 budget for this work. 

New Business: 

• We discussed the problem of people dumping debris at Maplewood Cemetery.  

We discussed the number of signs necessary and the language to be used.  

Decision will be made at a future meeting.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:15 PM.   

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for March 1st, 2018 at 4:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Anne Bickford 

Cemetery Trustee / Secretary 
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